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Analysis of responses to the audit consultation 2010 – full results 
 

1. The attached report provides the full analysis of responses to our 
consultation.  Members will recall a summary report was brought to our 
meeting of November 9th. 

 
2. Of note in the full report: 

 
a) Dwelling burglary was a key priority in four wards all of which have 

significant levels of affluence. 
b) Diverting Young People from Offending was a key priority for seven 

wards and for the Billingham Area Partnership area. 
c) Robbery was in the top six for five wards, the Western Area 

Partnership area and to those who do not live in the borough. 
d) Prostitution was a priority for three wards, for those under 16 and  
e) The priorities varied slightly for those who had read the magazine 

(33%) and those who had not( 51%) . The top five were the same 
as the overall priorities for those who had read the magazine but 
dwelling burglary was their sixth priority. The top four were the 
same for those who had not read the magazine but they ranked 
Domestic Violence as fifth and criminal damage as sixth. 33% did 
not answer this question. 

f) For those who felt more safe (38%) after reading the magazine their 
top five priorities mirrored the overall pattern but they chose 
Diverting Young People as their sixth priority. For those feeling less 
safe (4%) after reading the magazine Drug related offending was 
their top priority, they did not choose criminal damage but did 
choose dwelling burglary as the sixth priority. Of note 55% felt no 
different after reading the magazine. 

g) Some people took the time to comment and a number of their 
comments are shown below: 

 
“I feel proud that you have come into school, it just shows that you care” 
 
“ Doing this will surely help and make our environment a safer and better 
place” 
 
“I got the magazine at home and I liked it” 

 
3) Members are asked to consider the report and  forward any questions or 
 queries they may have to  Anna Clark. Anna.clark@stockton.gov.uk 
 01642 528436. 
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